
CAPITAL PROJECT  SUMMARY  REPORT 

 

LARWOOD/ERICKSON SEWER UPGRADE 
 

Complete! 

 
Project Overview 
 
Work under this project included the renewal and upgrade of sanitary 

sewer mains on Larwood, Harrogate and Erickson roads. These 

upgrades were required to address existing conditions and growth 

related demands in the new Jubilee Heights subdivision and 

future development to the south. 

 

The City engaged Highland Engineering Services Ltd. to as 

the engineering consultant and construction services were 

provided by Windley Contracting Ltd.  

  

Construction was complete in the Fall of 2019.   

   
 

 
 
 
Funding for the Project 

 

Budget was approved in the 2017 Capital Plan with a final cost of $4,226,335. The 

project was funded in part by Sewer Capital Reserve and a partnership with 

Timberwest Forest Company, the developers of the Jubilee Heights subdivision.   

  

If you have questions or concerns, please call us at: 250-286-5700. 

For more information visit www.campbellriver.ca or contact the Project Team at: 

E-mail: capitalprojects@campbellriver.ca    Phone: 250.286.5700 
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